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Next Supper Chefs  
March 12th Bob Long and 
Colin Holder. Thanks. 
FIRST CONCERT Mt Pleasant 
Show  Sat 16th March 
11:45am 
to start 12:15pm. Blue  
uniform. 
SECOND CONCERT Crystal 
Brook  Sun 24th March 1pm 
Sound check, 2pm start, Blue 
uniform. The organizers at 
Crystal Brook You are asked 
to fill in the sheet indicating if 
you are going to attend  
TONIGHT.  
The people at Crystal Brook 
will be providing finger food 
lunch beginning at 12:15pm. 

Thanks to our Major Sponsor  
We are continuing to work with the Com-
pany to have their adverts included in our 
Concert presentation. We have received 
$8,000 sponsorship for this year. 

SACCA (South Australian Choral Association) invites 
you to attend a Concert provided by Adelaide Plains 
Male voice choir on Sunday March 31st  2pm at 
Eudunda Lutheran Church to HELP farmers  
 
Dear Friends.  
Our choir members are inviting you to be part of the audience at 
the Eudunda Lutheran Church on Sunday March 31st at 2.00 p.m. 
when we are providing a drought benefit concert for households 
in the Eudunda east area  
While the drought affected many areas of Australia, many who 
have travelled interstate have told us that they saw nothing 
worse than this area No crops were reapt and no hay was made 
on these farms.  
Murray Sauer, who knows the area and the people really well 
took me (Don) to drive through the area and it was quite an eye-
opener to see where crops were sown that came to nothing. With 
ongoing costs and the cost of living for these households, they will 
get nothing from their farms until next harvest.  
Our choir is not charging, nor are the guest artists, nor the church, 
so that all the income from this concert will be shared between 
these households. Even if you are not keen on male voice singing, 
could you come and fill the audience so that these people can be 
helped. Admission will be $15 with children under 15 free.  
 
If you wish to help by travelling or a donation please see  
J Wittwer phone 83881931 or 0407 079 109  
E-mail john-wittwer@westnet.com.au 

SOLO COMPETITION So far there have been NO ENTRIES and only one CAMEO request for the com-

petition, scheduled for Tuesday 2nd April starting time 6:30pm. A reminder that the deadline for Entries 
and Cameos (in writing to Paul) is Tuesday 12th March– that’s only 3 more rehearsals! There needs to 
be a minimum of 6 entries for the competition to go ahead, please support this  it is a good night to  
enjoy and give of your best. See Paul if you need further information. Paul Staska. 
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.SOCIAL PUB LUNCH & SING-A-LONG 
Our first “Pub Lunch” for 2019 was held 
last Thursday 21st Feb, (one week ear-
lier at Peter H’s suggestions, as Paul S 
will be unavailable next week due to a 
medical procedure).7 people were in 
attendance, and there is plenty of 
room for more to come. Unfortunately 
not all were able to come for the  
singalong and coffee. The group will be 
called the “Lunch Time Singers” who 
will be planning to perform at the 
Kadina concert this year. Your talent 
would be appreciated. Rehearsals (all 
on Thursdays) are…... 
MARCH 14th 1:30pm (Rehearsal & Coffee) 

MARCH 28th 1:30pm (ditto)  
Preceded by LUNCH @ 12 noon  
Charleston Hotel (note change of venue) 

APRIL 11th 1:30pm (Rehearsal & Coffee) 

APRIL 25th 1:30pm (ditto) Anzac Day 
Preceded by LUNCH @12 noon  
Venue to be decided. 
MAY 9TH 1:30pm (Rehearsal & Coffee) 

MAY 18TH CONCERT AT KADINA 
The above dates will give us 5 rehears-
als. Hope you can come. Look forward 
to seeing you on March 14th at 23 
Elizabeth St, Nairne  Dorothy 

Coming Meetings. 
A schedule of meetings of Executive meet-
ings and committee meetings have been 
prepared, and are available  
Fund Raising committee  REPORT From Last 
week.We have planned the following Sat 
April 6th BBQ lunch for new members and 
wives/partners, Fri 26th July Movie Night, 
Sun 8th Sept Mystery Drive . Bunnings BBQ 
Sat May 4th only heard from Bunnings on 
Thur last week. Still to arrange a Quiz Night 
in Sept. Further info to come, from your 
ideas. Thanks for your help  

MEMBERS Details, addresses, phone 
numbers,  
e-mail addresses if these have changed please 
fill in a form and hand this to Peter.  
Concert program for 2019These are available 
with an update for you, take a copy Thanks  
 

Concert at Glynde Aged Care This concert is scheduled 
for Sunday 14th April at 2pm. This concert has a similar 
style as we shared at Loxton where residents and fami-
lies are at the concert. Yesterday Gerry Raylene and my-
self worked through a possible program that we are sug-
gesting, which we will share with the Life style co-
ordinator at Glynde prior to the concert. It will be fun.. 

Almoner news:  
I know that Paul, and Bob Long are having colonoscopy 
tests soon and Alan is still having radio therapy treat-
ment for prostate cancer. Bernie Gladigau is in Wake-
field Hospital he had his Gall bladder removed yester-
day. He has been in hospital for several days..  

AGM to be held on March 12th at 
7:30pm 
Book of Reports TONIGHT 
Thanks for your help. 

Concert program As mentioned to you last week we 
have a request from Angela Lowe to provide a 1 hour 
concert at Woodside  on May 7th at 10am as a part of 
the “Biggest Morning Cuppa”to raise money for Cancer 
research. We would appreciate if you could help on this 
day. 
A Meeting Schedule  Has been prepared please take a  
copy, from the table opposite the kitchen servery. 


